
Alvin Independent School District
January 12, 2021

To AISD Board of Trustees

Agendum  Request to Consider Personnel Items – Request to Consider 
Approval of (FFCRA) Resolution Extending Paid and Unpaid 
Sick Leave

Category Personnel/Action Item

Resource Personnel Carol Nelson, Superintendent of Schools
Rory Gesch, Deputy Superintendent of Operations
Johnny Briseño, Ed.D.,  Executive Director of Human Resources
Syreeta Presley, Executive Director of Human Resources

Attachments Resolution Related to Extending paid and Unpaid Leave (FFCRA)

Rationale Leave benefits that employers are required to provide through 
the Families First Coronavirus Relief Act (FFCRA) expired on 
December 31, 2020.  Due to the ongoing need for employees 
to take paid and unpaid leave that is currently covered under 
the FFCRA, the attached resolution will allow for Alvin ISD to 
continue to temporarily provide additional paid and unpaid 
leave options to employees.  If the Board approves the 
resolution it would give the district the option to offer 
additional leave tailored to the district’s needs.

District Goal(s) Teachers and Staff

Budget Implications None

Recommendation or 
Proposed Motion 

That Board approval be granted for requested resolution to 
extend the paid and Unpaid Leave Options for employees.


